
SH STINGRAY BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
Saturday, April 10th, 2010 
SH Capistrano Park & Pool 
6:00 p.m. 
 
Present:   

• David Anderson, Rebecca Berryman, Cyndi Davis, Jennifer Gamblin, Geoff Lawson, Nina 
Morales, Gregg Sales, and Mark McCombs 

 
HOA Board Meeting: 

• The next HOA Board meeting is on Thursday, April 15th 
• Rebecca will attend this meeting 
• The Swim Team Calendar has not been approved yet, it will be reviewed and voted on at 

this meeting.  No problems are anticipated and it is believed that the calendar will be 
approved. 

• Dave stated that he would send all Stingray Board members a copy of the SHHOA Swim 
Lesson Guidelines (subsequently done/emailed following this meeting…7:00 p.m.) 

 
Logo/Spirit Items: 

• Gregg presented at this meeting the enlarged print of the new Stingray Logo. 
• Spirit Items for sale will include:  

o Baseball Caps  
o Swimming Caps – 2 styles 
o Towels w/logo monogrammed in the center and option for purchaser to have 

swimmer’s name embroidered on one end of towel.  Towels will be royal blue. 
o Basketball Shorts – royal blue 
o Mesh Swim Bag 
o Decals 
o Additional T-Shirts – will be $12 per shirt regardless of size 

• Nina has a generic order form put together that she will share with Gregg 
• They will present Spirit Item ideas at Registration to help with determining interest and 

quantities to order 
• Purchasing a vinyl Stingray Banner was put on hold for now. 

 
Registration: 

o Tomorrow, Sunday, April 11th from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
o We can start arriving at SH HOA Community Center at 12:30 p.m. 
o Cindy will have schedules printed out 
o Rebecca will have FAQ’s printed out 
o Jennifer will bring the pens and markers 
o Geoff Lawson will bring the computer 
o Mary Alvarez, the Volunteer Coordinator, will be recruiting volunteers and answering 

questions 
o We will be encouraging people to sign up for the Poolapalooza that the HOA is having on 

Saturday, 4/24/10 
o Agreed not to say anything about CHAMPS and the possible changes since we really 

don’t know what is going to happen until after the League Meets and makes that 
decision. 

o Practice schedule will be as outlined in Mark’s plan. 
o If people ask, we can explain that this year, in lieu of a banquet we will be having a Float 

Decorating Party and Awards presentation on July 3rd. 
 
Next Meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 20th at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 6:40 p.m. 


